
COMMUNICATION IS VITAL  
IN ANY RELATIONSHIP. 

How do you feel about your ability to communicate 

with your child’s school and MCPS as a whole?  

Come join other MCPS parents as we discuss issues 

in communication and look for practical solutions.

Wednesday December 11
6:30 pm-8:00 pm

MCEA
12 Taft Court
Rockville, MD 20850

Food will be provided and children are welcome.
Please call Oscar Alvarenga / MCEA at 301-294-6232 for more information.

MCEA Parent Meeting


